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         Vehicle Safety Inspection Program Bulletin
ASED-016 

Date: January 01, 2019 

Bulletin:   All Inspection Station Personnel 

From:  Automotive Safety Enforcement Division 

RE:    Safety Equipment Repair Order Retention 

The Electronic Safety Equipment Repair Order E-SERO, implemented in 2008, does not 
provide a station copy and stations are not required to maintain a copy of E-
SERO certifications. In an effort to be consistent and eliminate unnecessary record 
retention inspection stations are no longer required to retain station copies of 
handwritten SERO’s. SERO’s certified for post manufacture window tint still require 
completion and retention of the Post Manufacture Window Tint Report if the vehicle is 
equipped with add-on tint, or the Post Manufacture Window Tint Exemption Form if an 
exemption is submitted to allow certification of medically approved add-on tint. Forms 
will be retained until advised otherwise by ASED personnel. 

   If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact ASED at: 
410-768-7388 or MSP.ASED@maryland.gov
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